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“Nana! Nana!” the 8 year old exclaimed as she raced into the room where her grandmother 

was sitting.  “You’ve got to help me!  I need to go on the internet right now and download some pro-

grams so I can learn a lot of languages !”  (She’s already studying Spanish and Latin.) 

 “What for?” her Nana asked.   

 “I’m going to lots of countries to tell little 

children about Jesus and I need to do it in their 

own languages!”  Wow! 

She is surrounded by loving family who 
have nurtured her all of her life.  From a very ear-
ly age she has been drawn to the Lord and re-
ceived Jesus as her Savior.  She is as passionate 
as only a little child can be and she wants to 
share God’s love everywhere—and she does, 
with friends, classmates and family. 

She and her Nana pray daily for those in 
ministry.  A map in her homeschool room has 
pins in all the countries where the missionaries 
they pray for are located. 

Jesus said we must become like little chil-
dren if we want to enter the Kingdom of God.  
This young lady sets a great example.  Unham-
pered by doubt or any impediments, she trusts 
God, knows His love and sees it in action in her 
home and with her family and in her world.  Her 
greatest desire is that others might know Him, His 
love, and the healing and freedom knowing Him 
bring.  And she’s getting ready to go! 

And that brings the question to each of us.  How are we preparing to share God’s love with 
those who need Him? He has a way that is right for each of us—by how we obey Him and simply by 
how we live and share His love in our daily lives.  It’s going to be exciting! 

And a little child . . .   Fay Nelson 

Thank You! 

 We are incredibly grateful to God for the many of you who have kept us going 
during this year.  We have always known that we are a team ministry, and you are a 
huge part of the team.  Your prayers, encouragement, and gifts make all that we do 
possible.  Thank You! 
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Creative Ministries We Love Lucy 

Creative Ministries en Espanol 

We Love Lucy 

Amamos a Lucy 

Prayer Requests 

 

   For anointing and creativity. We will be cre-
ating materials for VBS and camps.   

  For our new staff as they grow in the Lord 
and learn new things as well as reach out in min-
istry to others. 

  For healing and restoration for our dear 
friend and fellow missionary Linda Jones as she 
continues to battle cancer, and for her family as 
they minister to and comfort her. 

Program Report 
CliffAnn Perry 

 

     While we have been ministering to individuals local-
ly, working on some ongoing projects and keeping up 
with missionaries around the world it is so good to 
have done some live ministry in the last couple of 
months.  Here are a few pictures from recent ministry 
in a Christian School to Jr. High and High School stu-
dents and a children’s church  

 

 

 

 

 

 

     This is socially distanced creative drama!  They 
were much more active than you can tell from the pic-
ture and a lot of fun. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     The children are getting a chance to act out a Bible 
story using the puppets.  The puppetry needs some 
work but I suspect they will remember the story. 

Our Staff 
 

    We are welcoming Sa-
rah Manzano as a part 
time staffer.  She will be 
working remotely on 
much of our Web pres-
ence as well as We 

Love Lucy and other 
things we are planning to produce.  
      

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

     We have two great new interns for the sum-
mer.  Jaida Snyder and Olivia Hobbs have 
been doing some training and are on board for 
summer ministry.  (Olivia is the third generation 
of her family with whom we have shared minis-
try.) 

We will be preparing and creating a Vacation 
Bible School, teaching and leading prayer time 
in an older Kid’s Camp, planning for new We 

Love Lucy shows and working on filming a 
class on puppetry.   

     We are blessed to have all three of these 
talented young ladies. 


